
 

Children are our most precious possession. 

 

January 2023 
 

 Reminder:  Free Breakfast and Lunch Available to All Students 

 

Good Nutrition helps students show up at school prepared to learn. Because 

improvements in nutrition make students healthier, students are likely to have fewer 

absences and attend class more frequently. As a result, Flora CUSD #35 is excited to 

offer free breakfast and lunch to ALL students in the district for the 2022-2023 school 

year and beyond.  The district has been approved to participate in the Community 

Eligibility Program (CEP) which allows the district to make free meals available to all 

students.  We are excited to be able to offer this assistance and opportunity to our 

students and families and encourage our students to take advantage of the free breakfast 

and lunch that is offered. 

  
Thanks for all you do for our school district and have a Happy New Year!! 

  

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 

 January 3rd-Teacher Institute Day-No school for students 

 January 4th-Students return for 2nd semester 

 January 6th-Grade Cards/Grade Slips Issued 

 January 9th-District Technology Committee Meeting-2:30-Unit Office 

                                 Board Meeting-Unit Office-5:30 p.m.    

    January 13th-School Improvement Day-12:30 Dismissal for students 

 January 16th-Martin Luther King’s Birthday-No School 

 January 27th-Mid-term for 3rd Quarter  

 


